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The last of the topsoil has been moved to the planters at the railway station 

today - and what a great day for it! 
 

It's taken a huge amount of effort - 42 steps each time you go down, then up 

again, to carry each bag from the top of the station on Grove Lane - but 

we've finally completed it - great team effort from everyone involved, 

including family members that have also helped 'up top'.  I think between us 

we have moved over 7 tonnes. 
 

Volunteers also continued with the weekly leaf litter sweep         . Our 

gardening gang will finally able to put in our new plants next Sunday              

 

 

Thanks to todays team: 

Steve, Dylan, Nick, Julie, 

Jane, Ian, Alison and 

Owen. 

 

Date of next task: See the leaf sweeping rota 

 


